
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Year’s Resolution Ideas 
by Amy Willman 

*Learn something new each day 
*Pick a hobby 

*Eat fewer calories 
*Read more books 
*Be more grateful 

*Get in shape 
*Stop procrastinating 

*Spend more time in nature 
*Enjoy the little things 

*Create positive attitudes 
Make 2019 Your Best Year Ever!!! 

 
Christmas Jokes That Will Get You 

In The Holiday Spirit 
 
How did the ornament get addicted to              
Christmas? 

He was hooked on trees his whole life. 
 

Why was Santa’s little helper depressed? 
Because he had a very low elf esteem. 

 
Which reindeer has the cleanest antlers? 
  Comet 

 
What do snowmen eat for breakfast? 
          Frosted Flakes 
 
What do you get when you cross a snowman and 
a vampire? 
   Frostbite 
 
How do you know Santa Claus is good at karate? 
   He has a black belt. 
 

 
Remember The Past… 
On Jan. 10, 1975, Omaha was crippled by a blizzard, 

part of a larger storm that suffocated the Midwest with 

wind and snow that hurled tornadoes across the 

southeast. It dumped between 11 to 16 inches of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

snow on metro Omaha. Seventy people died, 58 

because of the blizzard and 12 from the tornadoes. In 

Iowa, 17 died; in Nebraska, 14; and in the Dakotas, 

Minnesota and Wisconsin, 27. 

It happened on Friday when NSD students were 

supposed to go home. Unfortunately, many students 

did not have a chance to go home for the weekend. 

Only few students were able to go home for the 

weekend.  Unusually, NSD had a large number of 

students staying on the campus for the weekend. 

During blizzard weekend, many students were playing 

in the snow, sledding and making snowmen. Also, we 

watched some open-captioned movies and played 

carnival games. The staff and houseparent were trying 

to find activities to keep every student busy for three 

days. By Monday, all the streets had been plowed and 

school was back to normal schedule again. 

 

 
These vehicles were stalled on 72nd Street, south of Dodge. 
 

 
 

NSDAA conference is around the corner. So please 
mark your calendar for the weekend of July 18 to 20, 
2019. 
 
The information about the NSDAA conference and 
registration forms are to be mailed in early 2019.  
 
For information, please visit our website at 
www.nsdaa1901.org. Please feel free to pass the link 
to whoever might be interested.  
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